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Success for ALL Learners ~ Today and Tomorrow 

June 30, 2021 
 
Good afternoon Parents, Guardians and Families,  
 
As we bring the 2020/2021 school year to a close, we wanted to reach out again and extend our sincerest thanks and 
gratitude. The patience, flexibility and engagement you have shown during this past challenging year was a new pinnacle 
of cooperation.    
 
We must begin with our most heartfelt congratulations and thanks to all our staff, who went the extra mile from Day 1 to 
ensure that our schools were safe, welcoming and engaging for all our students and families. They truly shone in their 
desire to make sure that our community was well supported.  
 
We are also very pleased to report that we will be starting the year with a new Strategic Plan.  The plan is built on the 
three goal areas of: meaning/purpose, appreciation/respect and connection.   We encourage you to click on the link below 
to explore our path towards the District’s vision of Success for ALL Learners ~ Today and Tomorrow.  
 
We hope you take the opportunity to have a great rest, disconnect and recharge during this summer break.  We will be 
back in touch in August with more specific information about the 2021/2022 school year and what we can expect for 
September.     
 
Again, our thanks, gratitude and appreciation to all of you and we look forward to having students back in school in 
September.                                                                                                                                                                                  
                                 

 
 
Sincerely,  
  

      
Stephen McNiven      Jameel Aziz 
Superintendent of Schools     Assistant Superintendent     
         

https://www.sd58.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Strategic-Plan-2021-2.pdf

